
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

The Program in Criminal Justice         

is delighted to invite you and your family to the 

Senior Recognition Ceremony to be held                      

in the College Avenue Gymnasium on 
 

Friday, May 17, 2019 
 

Student registration will take place in the College Avenue Gym 

Annex at 6:00pm.  Ceremony will begin at 6:30pm. All guests 

are requested to arrive by 6:15pm to be admitted entrance. 
 

Please join us immediately after the ceremony for 

light refreshments.  We hope that you will be able 

to join us in paying special tribute to our seniors. 

 
*Advanced registration is required via the RSVP Form. 

More information is available on the Criminal Justice website. 

http://criminaljustice.rutgers.edu/student-info/information-for/graduating-seniors

